
 

 

Year 6 children have started the 
Bikeability sessions this week, 
venturing out onto the roads 
around school.  The instructors 
were really impressed with the 
way in which the children  
focused and listened to  
instructions. 
 
Bikeability sessions will also be 
made available for children in 
year 4 where they can work  
towards level 1.  Letters have 
been sent out. 

 
 
 

Well done to our stars of 
the week! 

 
Year 3:  

Ruby, Darcey and Lily-Blue 
 

Year 4:  
Adam, Will and Maisy 

 
Year 5:  

Ellie, Finley, Bradley,  
Henry and Chloe 

 
Year 6: 

Esther, Lily, Thomas and  
Ollie 

 

 
 
 

Bench Ball 
 
Year 4 showed some  
impressive bench ball skills 
this afternoon in an intra-
school competition run by 
Nick Gillard who is working 
with us as part of St Luke’s 
Church of England School’s 
Partnership. 
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Friday 13th November 
We will be supporting Children in 
Need next Friday by inviting the 
children to wear non-uniform to 
school for a donation.   

http://www.ladysmithfederation.net
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Online gaming is a great way for kids to be creative, 

learn new skills and stay connected with friends. But 

with so many different games available and new ones 

popping up all the time, it can be difficult to stay on top 

of exactly what your child is doing online. To support 

you, the NSPCC has put together some advice on how 

you can keep your child safe while gaming.   

Gaming Tips 

Many gaming platforms have chat functions that let you speak to other players. We know this can be 

worrying  – especially if your child is chatting with people they don’t know online. You might want to 

check out the NSPCC latest advice article on Talking to people online: When should I worry? to help 

you understand more about why kids might make friends online and signs to look out for. 

Dates for the diary: 

13.11.20—Flu Vaccines 

13.11.20—Children In Need—Non-uniform for a donation 

18.12.20—Last day of autumn term 

Dia de los Muertas Day—Year 5 
Year 5 children (and staff!) looked fantastic today in their costumes and they spent a very creative day 
making masks, cooking and eating traditional tortilla wraps and creating an impressive weaving from 

willow and wool.  They also 
made fake flowers from tissue 
paper. 

Jacket Potato 
On the new dinner menu it states that a number of filling choices are 
available each day for Jacket Potato meals; however this isn’t the case. 
The choices are as follows: 
Mon: Beans - Tues: Cheese - Wed: Tuna - Thurs: Beans - Fri: Cheese 

Clubs 
Unfortunately, for the duration of the current national lockdown, government guidance 
states that we are not able to offer any extra-curricular clubs.  Those who have already 
signed up to clubs should have received an email from Premier Sports confirming this.  

https://www.net-aware.org.uk/news/gaming-keeping-kids-safe/
http://email.nspcc.org.uk/c/19gDjm5ZmfvPruKQ1YaZElzSBn

